Are you getting bills that have not been paid?
If you are receiving a bill from a provider that you think should have been paid by the insurance….VERIFY, REVIEW & CALL!
1. VERIFY that you have received an Explanation of Benefits from your insurance company.  When your health care provider files a claim, both you and your provider receive a copy of an Explanation of Benefits which acknowledges receipt of the bill and determines what portion of the bill is covered by the insurance (after deductibles and copays).

2. REVIEW your EOB (Explanation of Benefits).  Your EOB will say what was paid, what wasn’t paid and why.  Any amount denied will have a code next to that amount.  The footnote at the end of the EOB will say why that amount was denied.

a. If the amount was denied because it was applied to your deductible or coinsurance, you would be responsible for that amount.
b. If the amount was denied because it was above the “allowed charges” and your provider was in the network, you are not responsible for that amount.

c. If you are unsure of the explanation, please call the number on the back of your card and ask them for an explanation.

d. If you are still unsure or dispute how a charge was adjudicated, please see your employer’s benefit administrator who will either intercede on your behalf or call the company’s broker.

3. If you have not received an EOB, please CALL the number on the back of your ID card and see if they have received the claim.  (If you have not received an EOB, chances are that the insurance company did not receive the claim.  If so, please call your provider and verify that they have filed your claim with the correct insurance company and under the correct member ID).
4. If you have misplaced your EOB, please CALL your insurance company at the number on the back of your ID card and give them your name, member number, date of service and provider and they will send you another EOB.
5. If the claim was received for 14 days or more, all of the above information can be obtained by logging into your account at http://www.chcga.com/.  Please note if this is the first time you log on you will need to register, identify yourself and select a password for future access. 
